Wesclin Band Parent Meeting Minutes

August 27, 2013

No minutes were available from the May 2013 meeting.

Treasurer’s report

· Treasurer Scott Billhartz reported a balance $3,697.76.   
Band Program Update

· Volunteers needed
· Mr. Washburn provided sign up sheets for the various parent volunteer needs during marching season.  If you have not had a chance to sign up, please contact Mr. Washburn.  
· Funding
· Spirit Wear Order
· Upcoming Dates:

· 9/6 Football game (to be held at McKendree)

· 9/7 Trentonfest parade (5:30)

· 9/14 Belleville East Band Competition

· 9/21 Edwardsville Band Competition (Wesclin performs at 2:45.)

· 9/25 Homecoming parade (to be held in Trenton)

· 9/27 Football game

Pending Business
· Mazzio’s fundraiser

· Lynn Brown, chairperson
· Monday, November 18 is the next scheduled date.
· Trenton House

· Scott and Meg Billlhartz, chairpersons

· Saturday, October 19 is the next scheduled date from 7-11 in the morning.

· Quarter Auction
· Lynn Fuhler, chairperson
· The original plan was to host the next auction in April 2014. Unfortunately there are no dates available at the Legion in New Baden that do not conflict with other calendar events. (Easter, Prom) Lynn will check dates in late March and early May and report back to the group.
New Business
· Fundraising

· The student driven brochure fundraiser begins this week.

· There was discussion about whether or not to continue some of the fundraisers that the group has used in the past.  Schwan’s will be scheduled again for late November. There was no decision made about whether or not to continue the donut fundraiser.

· It was suggested that the next trip destination be designated and then mention that the Booster Organization often helps with the trip. (ie the dessert buffet in Florida).  This may increase participation in the fundraisers.  

· A thank you note from the family of Justin Lee, brother of percussion instructor Brandon Lee was read. The booster organization made a donation of $100 to Justin’s church when he passed away in July.

· Mr. Washburn mentioned a website that has many great ideas for music parents.  www.amparents.org
Next meeting will be September 16th, at 7:00 in the band room.
